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7th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you are all well and staying safe.  We are sorry that our year group are not returning to school yet, 
but to ensure your children continue with fun and exciting learning we will carry on uploading lesson plans 
onto Tapestry.  We will also continue to update the books that have been allocated to your children on Active 
Learn so please remember to keep reading as often as you can.   
 
Our theme for this half term is ‘Dungeons and Dragons’. In English, we will be researching; What is a castle? 
What was their purpose? We will create a timeline of castles through the ages and also look at why castles are 
important today.  We will write a poem based on’ Ten things you would find in a dragon’s lair’.  In 
mathematics, we will be focusing on addition and subtraction remembering to use partitioning and number 
lines, solving word problems, using money and finding change as well as reading scales.  In science, we will be 
carrying out various investigations.  As well as comprehension and handwriting activities we will continue with 
other fun learning across the curriculum. 
 
I know the children will be excited about going to their new schools in September. For those children going to 
Telford Juniors although it has not be finalised which class is mobbing up to which teacher, all three teachers 
have done a write up about themselves and these are on the Telford Junior School website.  Soon the Year 6 
children will video a virtual tour of the Junior school and this will also be on their website and we will uploaded 
it onto Tapestry so make sure you have a good look at it.  Once classes are finalised the year 2 teachers will 
speak to the year 3 teachers about your child sharing assessment data, general information and any specific 
information needed to make transition as smooth as possible. If your child is going to a different school in 
September and you have the details of their new teacher please email their current class teacher on 
admin2326@welearn365.com so we can arrange a phone call with them.  
 
Even though we can’t be together at this time we look forward to sharing your news and the learning your 
children are enjoying through tapestry. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Year 2 Team 
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